
Town of Salisbury  

Water Division 

39 Lafayette Road 

Salisbury, MA 01952 

watersewer@salisburyma.gov 

978-465-1430 

 

November 23, 2022 

 

 

Dear Ring’s Island Water Customer, 

 

This letter is to notify you that beginning January 9, 2023, the Town of Salisbury’s Water Division will 

begin the Rings Island water meter replacement project. Meter replacement is mandatory and there is no 

additional cost to the customer for this update. Please contact the Town of Salisbury’s Water Division at 

(978) 465-1430 or watersewer@salisburyma.gov to schedule your appointment. Appointments will be 

available January 9th through January 27th during regular business hours Monday - Friday between 

7:00am and 3:00pm. 

Please note, if your water meter is located inside of the residence and/or business, someone will need to 

be present to allow the technician to gain access to the water meter. 

 

The following warrant article was approved at the Annual Fall Town meeting on October 24, 2022: 

WARRANT ARTICLE FOURTEEN 

To see if the Town will vote to transfer the sum of $55,000.00 from the Water Enterprise Fund Retained 

Earnings to FY2023 Water Enterprise Fund budget line-item number 7000.0450.5897 (Water Enterprise 

Fund – Meter Replacement) for the purpose of replacing approximately 180 water meters on Ring’s 

Island, including all incidental and related costs; or take any other action relative thereto.  

ON PETITION OF THE TOWN MANAGER. 

 

For more information regarding this water meter replacement project contact the Town of Salisbury 

Water Division at (978) 465-1430. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation, 

 

Lisa DeMeo 

Director of Public Works 
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